
NOTICE 

 

Based on the communication received from Embassy of Republic of 

Korea, New Delhi, the EIC would like to bring to kind notice of the all 

concerned that Ministry of Food and Drug Safety (MFDS) Republic of 

Korea has extended the period of inspection order in respect of “Any 

products in powder form that contain 50% or more of drumstick (Moringa 

oleifera Larn)” till 29th August 2023.  

 

Accordingly, it may be ensured that, any products in powder form that 

contain 50% or more of drumstick (Moringa oleifera Larn), meant for 

export from India to Republic of Korea need to accompany with test 

report issued by MFDS approved laboratories. The product  need to be 

tested for Metallic foreign matters. The MFDS approved laboratories in 

India are Pilot Test House Mumbai, EIA-Kochi Lab, EIA-Kolkata Lab and 

EIA-Chennai Lab.  

 

Please visit MFDS website (https://www.mfds.go.kr) for any further 

details in the matter.  

https://www.mfds.go.kr/

